
 
Candia Recycling & Energy Committee 

Public Meeting Minutes 
January 28, 2021 

 
Attendance:   
Committee members: Clay Caddy, Russ Dann, Dick Snow, and Al Couch. Gail Thomas attended 
via zoom. Also in attendance was invited guest Cody Wood. 
Dick Snow set up the meeting to be available on Zoom. 
 
Cody was invited to the meeting because he had given Russ a sheet describing an idea he had 
to advertise local businesses. Russ thought the committee should look at the idea, and also 
invited Cody to attend this meeting for discussion on the idea.  
 
Cody started by saying he had been a resident Candia for a couple of years, and he has a farm 
on which he grows garlic which he also sells. He had the idea that a side of the storage trailer at 
the Recycling Center could be used to paint a billboard for his business. That gave him the idea 
that other small businesses in Candia might also like to use the trailers to get their message 
across.   
 
There was extensive discussion about the logistics of using the trailer, and how the businesses 
being advertised would pay for creating the billboard, and compensate for the advertising.  
Everyone thought the idea was worthy of being looked into some more.  We will all try to put 
together some additional ideas that might make this work.  This will be discussed again at a 
future meeting. 
 
Committee members reviewed a draft of the annual Recycling & Energy Committee report that 
will go into the Town Report.  All agreed that the report was acceptable for submission. 
 
LED street light conversion was discussed.  Al has contacted several companies that do LED 
retrofitting of street lights, but has not yet heard from a couple of them.  They will be contacted 
again soon to see if they will be submitting proposals. 
 
Clay said he is in the planning stages of building a shed roof over the oil and electronics storage 
area.  This is another project that has been needed for a long time to help protect the oil tanks, 
make them easier to use, and protect the recycling materials that are stored there. The project 
will be initiated in the spring. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, February 25, at 6:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Al Couch, Recycling & Energy Committee member 
 
 


